
PUBLIC HEARING MINUTES 

 

 Monday, April 15, 2024  

8:00 p.m. 

 

South Windsor Town Council 

 

PURPOSE: Public Hearing to receive citizen input on the proposed General Government 

Budget for Fiscal Year 2024/2025 

 

Mayor Delnicki called the Public Hearing to order at 8:00 p.m.; and requested that the Recording 

Secretary read the call of the meeting (a copy of which is attached hereto, Exhibit A).  

 

Public Comment 

 

Mayor Delnicki asked if there was anyone from the public that would like to speak. 

 

Alan Gold, 12 Riverview Drive. He is the president of Podunk Ridge and Pleasant Valley Condo 

Association. He does not agree with the proposed budget and the towns decision to take away the 

street and snow removal reimbursements from condo associations. 

 

Bruce Barto, 24 Lavender Lane. He is a member of Teaberry Estates Homeowners Association, 

spoke about his displeasure with the town deciding to not reimburse condos for snow removal and 

street lights. He would like the Town to reconsider.  

 

 

Mayor Delnicki asked for a Straw Vote, the results of which were as follows: 

 

Those supporting the proposed General Government for Fiscal Year 2024/2025: 0 

 

Those in opposition of the proposed General Government for Fiscal Year 2024/2025: 2 

 

The Public Hearing was closed at 8:17p.m. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

________________________________ 

Katherine Senerth 

Executive Assistant/Clerk of the Council  

 

Public Hearing Notice – Exhibit A 


